
Melbourne Youth Report (July)

1. Catch and Cook

On the 23rd of July, Melbourne held its first Catch and Cook event at Patterson River. It
was a great day blessed by HP and TP. We were protected from the rain so we could
gather and enjoy a BBQ lunch after fishing. We were also joined by Mary and Carlos
Moriarty from King Island, Sara Josifoska from QLD and and Anita Burfield from NSW.
We plan to gather regularly to learn about fishing and grow together as a community.

2. Youth Games after Sunday Service

The youth had a lot of fun gathering after Sunday Service to play some games together.
We were joined by Sara Josifoska and Anita Burfield.



3. Youth Church Study Group

Youth Study Group is on every Saturday 7pm through zoom. The group focuses on learning the
church’s teachings (DP) and True Parent’s words. Currently, we are thinking of transitioning
from online to in-person. We trialled it for the last 2 weeks and will ask for feedback. If anyone
would like to know more or join, please contact Hiromi on 0433890677 through SMS or
Whatsapp.


